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Comments: Help designate Future Wilderness areas for New Mexico Forests

 

 

Oct 15, 2014

 

Cibola National Forest Supervisor Elaine Kohrman

 

Dear Kohrman,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Cibola National Forest

wilderness inventory process.

 

Our public forestlands should be protected for the plants and animals

who cannot live anywhere else, not for short-term profit or the benefit

of any one special interest group.

 

Sincerely,

 

Jeanne Tenorio

2050 Jordan Rd

Las Cruces, NM 88001-5319

(575) 644-2260

 

 

 


